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Dear Whoever,

How damn shortsighted do you have to be, or do you need to be BLIND to see the
 suffering that puppy farms inflict on there 'product' (aka the puppies) before
you do anything? Yes people have a right to run a business, but not at the cost of there
 products welfare. If it was a human chain this would be stopped, and animals
are no different and require our protection. Well those of us who are not politicians but
 seem to be able to see very clearly the pain and suffering that is caused daily
all in the name of 'money', know how cruel it is and that it needs to be stopped. However
 it is clearly are prerequisite for politicians to have no empathy, compassion or due
care for animal welfare...lets rip out your soul so you can be a politician, eh!!

So just on the off chance you do have a soul that does care, do something about this and
 STOP these disgusting, vile practices from occurring, because WE the people, voted you in,
and you can soon be voted out!!

Here is hoping!!
Ms Cooke
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